
Aston Rowant Parish Council 

Neighbourhood Plan Committee 

Minutes of the meeting of 4th January 2024 

Present: Peter Tinson (in the chair), Paul Finken, Steven Sowerby, Andy Green, Guy Cunningham 

Apologies: Mark Jones 

1. To discuss how to progress the Neighbourhood Plan 

The group discussed the comments received from the Statutory respondents following the 

Regulation 14 consultation and initial comments received from the Conditions Report. It was noted 

that not all the points raised by SODC had been addressed; this may also be the case with other 

statutory respondents’ responses. 

It was agreed: 

- To review the comments from SODC and other statutory respondents to establish how effort 

would be required to amend the draft plan; 

- To identify individuals who may have greater expertise than those on the Committee to assist 

in amending the draft plan. 

 

2. Any Other Business 

Paul Finken advised that he wished to stand down from the Committee. The Committee thanked Paul 

for his contribution to the work on the Neighbourhood Plan. 

The date for the next meeting will be set once the comments from the statutory bodies have been 

reviewed by members of the Committee and an assessment made of the work required. 

 

 

 

 


